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Sixth Form Fund 2018-19

Dear Parents / Carers,
At Saint John Bosco College Sixth Form, we want to make various changes to the educational equipment and opportunities available to our students. The Sixth Form has gone through a number of changes over the last 2 years and we are very proud of this. As of last year, we successfully launched the Sixth Form Fund. This money has contributed to student life and SJBC and has allowed our students to stive for excellence.
We are asking for a contribution of £25.00 for the academic year. This money will go towards resources, consumables and extra curricular experiences. We believe that all students should have the chance to experince a number of opportunities and explore things they would naturally not have access to, with the support of parents we can make all of this possible as well as further improving our academic resources for students to use.
As a young and developing Sixth Form your support is sincerely appreciated and we request that contributions be made on one of the enrolment days with the completed slip below.

Yours Faithfully,
[image: ]
Head of Sixth Form SJBC
___________________________________________________________________________
Reply Slip – Please Return to the 6th Form Office
Sixth Form Fund Contribution

Name of Student……………………………………………………………………………..		Tutor Group……..……
I enclose a cheque/cash contribtion of £25 (please circle)

Signed………………………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 		Date………………………
	Parkham Street, Battersea	Acting Headteacher: 
	London SW11 3DQ	Mr Paul Dunne BSc PGCE MA

	t: (020) 7924 8310		Patron:
	f: (020) 7738 1867		Lord Browne of Ladyton PC
	e: info@sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk
w: www.sjbc.wandsworth.sch.uk		Joint Trustees:
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